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Town of Newtown, CT                                                                        3 Primrose Street, Newtown, CT 

 

THESE MOTIONS ARE SUBJECT TO THE APPROVAL BY THE PARKS AND RECREATION 
COMMISSION. 

The Parks and Recreation Commission held a regular meeting on Tuesday, January 14, 2020 in 
the Multi-Purpose Room, The Senior Center, 8 Simpson Street in Newtown, CT. 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ed Marks at 6:03 pm.   

Present: Edward Marks, Patrick Barczak, Clinton DePaolo, Warren Spencer and Rance 
Thompson. 
 

Staff Present:  Amy Mangold and RoseAnn Reggiano 

 

Public:  None. 
 

Motion: 
Acceptance of Minutes: 
Commissioner Ed Marks made a motion to accept the Minutes of the December 10, 2019 
meeting.  Commissioner Clinton DePaolo seconded the motion which was then carried 
unanimously. 
 
Motion: 
Pavilion Fees: 
Commissioner Rance Thompson made a motion to lower the Pavilion Rental Fees for Newtown 
Businesses (both for profit and non-profit businesses) to $250, providing that said business is 
located in Newtown. Commissioner Pat Barczak seconded the motion which was passed with 
the following voting Yay: Commissioners Marks, Barczak, Spencer, and Thompson.  
Commissioner Clinton DePaolo voted Nay. 
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Motion: 
2020 Commission Meeting Schedule: 
Commissioner Rance Thompson made a motion to accept the proposed Parks & Recreation 
Commission meeting schedule for 2020.  Commissioner DePaulo seconded the motion which 
was then carried unanimously. 
 
Motion: 
Adjournment of Meeting: 
Commissioner Warren Spencer moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:22 pm.  Commissioner 
Rance Thompson seconded the motion.  All voted in favor to adjourn the meeting. 
 
The next Parks and Recreation Commission meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 11 at 
6:00 pm in the Multi-Purpose Room of the Senior Center at 8 Simpson Street, Newtown, CT. 
If you plan to attend this meeting and require assisted hearing devices, please contact the 
Office of the First Selectman at 203-270-4201 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 
 
Submitted by, 
Kate Geerer, clerk 

 

 

 


